
All students are encouraged to access their Office 365 account while they are away from school during this 

suspension of classroom learning. 

When logged into Office 365 the students can access email (Outlook), Word, Excel, PowerPoint, One Note etc.. 

Teachers will be able to send learning and information directly to students. 

Students will be able to ask questions through email, produce their own work, and send assignments electronically. 

We are learning about this as we go!  This will not be something every teacher will be doing at this time. Some 

teachers will still have students working on traditional pen-paper tasks whereas some will be sending learning 

activities through the student email accounts. 

The link to the website is: https://www.office.com/ 

Once on the webpage, click sign in. The student sign in information is as follows: 

firstname.lastname@stu.isd21.mb.ca (not case sensitive, only passwords are case sensitive) A student named John 

Doe would login using john.doe@stu.isd21.mb.ca.  

Once entering in that information, the student will be re-directed to the Interlake School Division’s login page. 

The password is one that the student uses to log into the school computers, that the student created themselves. 


